
CITY OF 

RICHARDSON DILWORTH 
DIRECTOR 

PHILIP KLEIN 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Pox 29R 
Walnutport, Penna. 

g4-044 

CIVIL DEFENSE COUNCIL 
121 NORTH BROAD STREET, PHILADELPHIA 7, PA. 

April 24, 1959 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to confirm your report of having received the 

Conelrad Test on Monday, April 14, 1958. 

I might also saY that yours is the most complete report 

we have ever received since the institution of Conelrad in Phila- 

delphia. 

It is very difficult to predict the pattern of the signals 

because, asyou may know, the antennae are not specifically resonant 

for 640 or 1240 kcs. sp the predicted patterns for their assigned 

frequencies go out the window. 

Thank you very much for your interesting report. 

Sincerely, 

T. W. Haldeman, 
Radio Officer. 


